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Community Recognition: James McNeely, David Old Chief 

 

Staff Recognitions: Willie Tailfeathers, Carolyn Zuback 

 

Presentation: Languages are about people communicating with other people. For next year, our 

teaching will be focused on creating story tellers. We are our stories and the stories we hear and tell 

create our identities. In order to exchange thoughts and words we must be able to produce those words 

in ways others can recognize them. This includes proper annunciation and skillful, succinct spelling. 

After me being here for one year I have introduced and officially had the school adopt a writing system 

that, as far as I know, is the only writing system that both represents the full sounds and tones of the 

Blackfoot language and looks pleasant to the eye. Along with the spelling we will also brain storm 

exercises that will enable us to produce the necessary sounds to speak and honor the Blackfoot 

Language. 

 

   


